
 
 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF TEMPORARY 
CLOSURE OF NINE ELMS LANE 
As part of our essential work to build London’s new ‘super sewer’ we 

are writing to let you know about a full road closure of a section of 
Nine Elms Lane on Saturday 21 and Sunday 22 August.  

 

 

Nine Elms Lane from New Mill 

Road to Ponton Road will be 

closed to all traffic. The footpath 

on the northside will also be 

closed. The southside footpath 

will remain open to pedestrians.  

Diversions will be in place and 

signposted in advance. 

The closure will begin at 00:01 

on Saturday 20 August. If we 

need to work on Sunday, we will 

begin at 07:00 and aim to reopen 

the road by 19:00. If we can 

open the road earlier, we will do 

so.  

For information on changes to bus 

services during this time, please 

check Transport for London’s 

journey planner: 

www.tfl.gov.uk/plan-a-journey  

The closure is essential to allow 

us to bring in, set up and use a 

large crane to carry out works at 

our Heathwall Pumping Station 

site. 

You can find out more 

information on our website or by 

contacting our helpdesk.    

Please see map overleaf for          

further details of the closure 

 

For more information call: 08000 30 80 80 
www.tideway.london helpdesk@tideway.london 

http://www.tfl.gov.uk/plan-a-journey
http://www.tideway.london/
mailto:helpdesk@tideway.london
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Any Questions? 

If you have any questions or concerns about this work, please contact the 

Tideway 24hr Helpdesk on 08000 308080 or helpdesk@tideway.london. 

mailto:helpdesk@tideway.london

